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Rodvien, Emma (PUC)

From: Suzanne McDonald <sue@anglesandinsights.com>
Sent: Tuesday, August 10, 2021 10:10 PM
To: Rodvien, Emma (PUC)
Subject: [EXTERNAL] : Opposition to Mill Lane, Portsmouth, facility

Dear Ms Rodvien, 
 
Our family resides at 641 Mitchells Lane, Ogden Farm, having completed a 
certified historic restoration. Click here for National Historic Register link. 
 
We continue to invest in restoring and upkeep of one of the few historic 
treasures in Middletown. Further St. Columba's Church and what few 
National Register sites there are in Middletown are in close proximity.  
 
We are also a USDA-certified farm growing organic vegetables and fruits. 
Numerous food-producing farms are also in the area: Sweet Berry Farm, 
Garman Farm, Aquidneck Beef.  
 
There are also multiple schools and daycares in proximity: Silveira's 
Preschool, Bloom, Froggy's Day Care -- all serving the youngest of children 
in our community. I am also co-founder and Board President of Sea Rose 
Montessori School and can tell you this community is deeply vested in its 
future citizens.  
 
For these and many other reasons, Mill Lane is not an appropriate site. 
Certainly there are many former industrial and currently zoned business 
locations to choose from. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter, 
Suzanne McDonald 
641 Mitchells Lane Middletown RI 02842 
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617-697-6563 Sue@AnglesAndInsights.com 
Suzanne McDonald, CEO, Angles & Insights Marketing Solutionists [anglesandinsights.com] 
ROIinU [roiinu.com] Digital-Marketing Career-Builder  
Newport Interactive Marketing [newportinteractivemarketing.com] networking-learning community  
Designated Editor [designatededitor.com] Content Strategy 
Let's connect on LinkedIn [linkedin.com] or book a time on my calendar [tinyurl.com]                
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